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ABOUT THE BOARD 

 
 As a regulatory body, The Newfoundland and Labrador Denturists Board supports the public’s 
right to safe, competent and ethical Denturism care.  
 
The NLDB does this by:  
 

Setting the requirements that must be met for an individual to practice Denturism in 
Newfoundland and Labrador. 
 
Issuing Certificates of Registration to Denturists who meet these professional 
requirements.  
Once an individual has obtained a Certificate of Registration they may practice 
Denturism.  
 
Establishing comprehensive Standards of Practice and policies that every Registered 
Denturist must follow.  
 
Developing and administering a Quality Assurance Program that helps Registered 
Denturists stay current and develop their knowledge and skills throughout their careers.  
 
Giving the public a way to raise issues and hold Registered Denturists accountable for 
their conduct and practice.  
 

With the NLDB’s governing body and Committees, all working to serve the public interest first, 
the people of Newfoundland and Labrador can have confidence in the care they receive from 
Registered Denturists. 
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Board Members 
 
Jason Johnson – Chairperson 
Dave Patey – Registrar 
Billy Browne – Member 
 
 
June 28, 2019 Jason Johnson and Dave Patey attended the NL Denturists Association Meeting in 
Port Union NL. The 2018 report and financials were presented to the members present. 
 
The 2019 National Denturists Conference was held August in Winnipeg MB. No board members 
attended. 
 
The Clinical Inspections were started July 2019. Clinics on the west coast, central, and eastern 
portions were completed and went well. Next session to take place spring 2020.  
 
No new laypersons were appointed. The Department of Health and Community Services were 
contacted to see if any new people were available to come on the board. It was advised that it 
may be challenging to get new people. A follow up is required. 
 
Registrar Dave Patey attended the Commission on Accreditation for Denturism (CAD) 
teleconference October 15, 2019 at which he was appointed as a director and new 
representative for NL. The commission had reported that Alberta, British Columbia, and Ontario 
has decided not to use the CAD for future accreditation of their schools and that they will use 
their own independent agencies. The CAD has strongly advised them not to do this.  
 
Meeting was held November 1, 2019 in St John’s. Members Jason Johnson, Dave Patey and Bill 
Browne attended. At this meeting there was discussion regarding the 2018 financial report and 
a motion was made to use David Snow Chartered Accounting firm in Clarenville to complete the 
financials again for 2019 audit.  
 
No formal complaints were received for 2019. 
 
One denturist has applied for a NL Denturist License under the Denturists Labor Mobility Act. 
Application to be processed by year end.  
 
Date and location of 2020 AGM to be determined at later date.  
 
Current registrar’s 3rd term is due to expire June 30th, 2020. A new registrar will have to be 
appointed at that time. 
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